
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

13th November 2023      Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: 

three 

 
We have had such a busy week in pre-school and the children have worked super 

hard!   

 
World Nursery Rhyme Week 

Pre-school enjoyed celebrating ‘World Nursery Rhyme 

Week’.  Every day, we explored the given nursery rhyme 

and completed a selection of activities.  During Number 

Time, we went on a number hunt and recorded how 

many nursery rhyme pictures we could find.  Everyone 

tried hard to record their answers, representing 

numbers with marks or number like shapes.  We looked 

at numbers 1 to 5 and noticed how the numbers were 

formed.   

On Thursday, everyone looked amazing dressed up as 

their favourite nursery rhyme character.  We spent 

time going through the different rhymes represented by 

each child.  We celebrated WNRW with a ‘Nursery 

Rhyme’ tea party and took part in activities including: 

Nursery Rhyme Bingo, 3D Hickory Dickory mice models 

and the ‘Wheels on the Bus’ role play.   

Enjoy your weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 

 

Our first trip… 

Thursday 30th November – Pre-school will visit Alsager 

Library for a story time session (see separate letter for 

more information).  In order to prepare for the visit, 

library joining forms will be sent out with all pre-school 

children.  If your child already has a library card, please 

let staff know as this can be used on the day of the visit.  

(If your child doesn’t attend pre-school on Thursdays, they 

are welcome to return a joining form and we can collect a 

library card on their behalf.) 

  

Anti-Bullying Week

On Monday, the children 

wore their ‘odd socks’ to 

help launch Anti-Bullying 

Week.  The children also 

enjoyed printing odd socks 

for our class display.  We 

talked about kindness and 

explored the story ‘Topsy 

& Tim help a friend’.  This 

story helped us to think 

about how we can show 

kindness and how to help 

others if someone is mean 

to them.  Next week, we 

plan to continue our 

kindness theme. 


